
Diocese of Camden 

South Jersey English Cursillo 

Secretariat Minutes March 2nd, 2013 

 Meeting was held at the Villa Rosello in Newfield, N.J.  

 Attendees: Deacon Wm. DeLiberis, Deacon Joe Garozzo,  Sister Mary Paul,  

Joe Orndorf, Val & Tom Vassallo, Deb Ayars, Terry Larkin, Dorathy 

 Garozzo, Noreen Orndorf, John Aragon 

 

Old Business:  

By-laws; were approved and signed by Secretariat members present. 

Pre-Cursillo: 

Candidates for the weekend, 2 possible. Tri-fold pamphlet, to be printed, 

100 copies for distribution. 

Cursillo: 

Team School and Formation Committee has begun the re-examination 

process to see if any re-structuring is needed. Bin Inventories have not 

been finished. 

Post-Cursillo: 

New location for the Ultreya’s were discussed and a couple confirmed for 

the future Ultreya’s. 

New Business: 

Need to find someone who can manage the master database list.  Look 

into Paypal for donations on-line.  Hard-copy mailings may take place, 

with postage donations. 

Treasurer: 

Mary Welsh has completed her term as our treasurer, thank you, Mary. 

Transition will take place with Bob Cunningham, motion and voted into 

the Treasury position.   


